From: Vita Brown

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments - working draft election rules
Date: Friday, September 29, 2017 3:43:27 PM

I Think To Be Fair We Should Let People Do Voter Registration At The DMV And Push 16 Year Olds To Get
Their Voter Registration As Soon As Possible And Also Provide Translators For None English Citizens
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